

Michael Lewis

Director of Public Works mlewis@westalliswi.gov

Dave Wepking

Assistant Director of Public Works dwepking@westalliswi.gov

> Department of Public Works 414.302.8888

MEMORANDUM

TO:

FROM:

Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer
Dave Wepking, Assistant Director of Public Works

DATE:

June 14, 2017

RE:

Communication from the Director of Public Works/City Engineer and Assistant Director

of Public Works regarding the sale of recycling carts

With the implementation of the single stream recycling program, all residential living units for 1 -4 family households will receive a 96 gallon recycling cart free of charge as directed.

When/if requests are made for additional recycling carts, the requester of that living unit will be required to purchase any additional recycling carts as desired.

The current pricing for a recycling cart is \$44.25/cart. We are recommending a sale price of \$45.00/cart for assembly and delivery.

h:\my documents\res-ord\recycling cart memo